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15 September 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This is a letter to inform you that on Wednesday 1st October 2025 
 
Our Year 4 pupils will be taking part in Practical Pedestrian Training. This training will be out of the school 
grounds on residential streets surrounding the school. 
 
This training is offered to selected primary schools and is an effective way for children in primary years 
three, four and five to gain and develop pedestrian skills, observe dangers and practice crossing roads via 
training walks in their area. 
 
We will be crossing Owen Road and Ayles Road – see details below: 

 
 

1st October 2025 
 
9.00 – 10.00 4Q 
10.30 – 11.30 4CH 
11.30 – 12.30 4CL 
 
Practical Pedestrian Training will last for one hour per class.  
 
Please ensure your child has a coat and/or any other appropriate clothing on the day depending on the 
weather conditions. 
 
We would be grateful if you could reinforce the safety message after their training has taken place. 
 
Remember - Stop, Look, Listen...THINK! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Road Safety and School Travel Team 
London Borough of Hillingdon 
 


